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San Diego Community Power Earns 

Distinguished Budget Presentation Award  
 

The award from the Government Finance Officers Association commends 

SDCP's dedication to responsible financial management and transparency 

 

San Diego – In recognition of San Diego Community Power’s (SDCP) commitment to fiscal 

stability and transparency as it continues to build reserves and serve nearly 1 million customers, 

the organization has received the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award from the 

Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA). SDCP announced the award today at their 

monthly Board of Directors meeting.  

"This achievement underscores SDCP's dedication to financial stability and fiscal stewardship,” 

said Chula Vista Mayor John McCann who chairs the SDCP Finance and Risk Management 

Committee. “The Distinguished Budget Presentation Award is a testament to the efforts of the 

SDCP finance team and their focus on responsible financial management, which in turn, will 

allow us to better serve our community.”  

The award from GFOA validates the quality and comprehensiveness of SDCP's budget 

document, reflecting the organization's ongoing efforts to maintain fiscal transparency and 

accountability.  

"This award acknowledges the dedication and expertise of our finance team as we strive to build 

reserves and establish a credit rating,” said SDCP Chief Financial Officer Eric Washington. 

“Earning this award demonstrates the importance of our commitment to further strengthen our 

financial position." 

The Distinguished Budget Presentation Award, which is presented annually, reaffirms the 

organization's commitment to financial excellence and responsible stewardship of resources.  

"Our commitment to our customers includes sound financial management, ensuring that we 

provide clean energy at competitive rates,” said Karin Burns, Chief Executive Officer of SDCP. 

“This award underscores our dedication to financial transparency and responsible practices as 

we continue to grow as an organization.”  

About San Diego Community Power:   

San Diego Community Power (SDCP) is a local electricity provider that will serve your 

community by bringing you cleaner energy at competitive rates. We put our communities first, 

helping you take a giant step toward a more sustainable energy future while prioritizing equity 

and supporting local, good-paying jobs. We are a locally managed, not-for-profit, public agency 
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that focuses on what families need and want most when it comes to their energy. Every single 

dollar that comes into SDCP gets reinvested to benefit local residents and businesses in our 

region. Learn more at SDCommunitypower.org.   

 

About the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA): 

The Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA) is a professional organization of 

government finance officers in the United States and Canada. GFOA's Distinguished Budget 

Presentation Award Program is the only national awards program in governmental budgeting. 

 

https://sdcommunitypower.org/

